Appendix I
Response to 60-day FRN public comment











































[bookmark: _GoBack]We received one non-substantive public comment in response to the 60-day FRN. The comment questioned the need for including the Pentagon and Shanksville sites in the World Trade Center Health Program. It also referenced the high costs of the program. An email was sent back to the commenter thanking them for their comment and referring them to the CDC website.
